
 

Bangor School Department – Policies and Regulations 

POLICY GCQAB 

 

 

TUTORING FOR PAY 

 

 

Teachers are not permitted to receive compensation for private tutoring of the students they have in class.  

In addition, to avoid potential conflicts of interest, teachers may not receive compensation for private 

tutoring of those students they potentially will have in class or those students for whom the teacher will 

be making decisions regarding grades, placement, or evaluations.  

 

Teachers may be employed by the Bangor School Department to tutor students in Community School and 

other after school programs. However, teachers may not engage in private tutoring during their regular 

working hours or on Bangor School Department property. 

 

For purposes of this policy, private tutoring shall include any tutoring for which a teacher receives 

compensation from any source other than the Bangor School Department.   
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